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Happy 4th of July to all.  I know we might not have celebrated 
it as in years past we were still able to celebrate our country's 
successful fight for freedom.  God Bless the U.S.A.  

It is with great sadness that we are cancelling our next meeting 
on July 11th and our ride on July 12th due to covid-19 
restrictions.   We will update you week by week as restrictions 
are changed and/or are lifted. 

We are all impacted by this in some manner whether it be 
someone who is sick, has covid, or we know of someone who is, 
some folks are working and some are not.  Social distancing and 
staying at home impact folks differently.  Stay strong and keep 
the prayers going.  Virtual hugs to all of you.  Diane

CALIENTE HOG RIDE CALENDAR:

12July - Pete Irizarry (our new RC) and Chris W. SRC.  KSU 
0900.  This ride has been cancelled.

18July – KSU 5:30 p.m.  Roach Garcia has requested a drive by 
for his granddaughter whom is traveling from Houston to celebrate 
her 13th birthday.  Roach will lead the way from Caliente parking 
lot.  If you are interested in attending, please contact Roach 
directly by calling or texting at 210-400-7294. 
 
25July -  Chris Williams and David Linsey are putting together a 
ride TBD.  You can bet that they will come up with something 
special.  Also on this date, Pete Irizarry, one of our new RC would 
like to do a drive by for his son's birthday.  Details to follow. Pete 



will lead the ride and supply information soon. 
 

EVENTS:
 
11July – Chapter Social Cancelled

 
1August – Chapter Social 10:30 am – Caliente Dealership

-         Road Captain Meeting – 9:00 am – Caliente Training 
Room
-         New Member Orientation - 9:30 am - Caliente 
Training Room
-           LOH Meeting – 9:30 am outside in meeting area

-           Fundraiser – Caliente Dealership - 11:00 am – 
3:00 pm.  If we are able to hold this event, we will 
need lots of volunteers to help. 

-- 
Diane "Strapless" Pittman 
Secretary 
Caliente HOG Chapter #2013 


